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Best Regards,

A. Tarık İşmen
Turkish Dental Association
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  As  you  already  know,  enormously  violent  earthquakes  have  occurred  in  our
country.

  In our ten provinces with more than 50.000 casualties, over 21.000 wounded people,
and  unidentified  missing  adults  and  children,  healthcare  services  have  stopped;  our
colleagues  whose  houses  and  offices  have  been  torn  down  by  the  earthquake  have  lost  all
their savings within minutes and suffered tremendously.

  Due  to  we  are  working  intensively  to  provide  support  intended  for  dental  health
services  through  our  volunteer  colleagues'  helps,  the  containers,  and  the  mobile  vehicles;
we are upset to inform you that we will delay ERO National Report belongs to 2022.

  We  are  looking  forward  to  completing  the  document  mentioned  above  in  March
2023.

We give our regards with the trust that you will understand our excuse.

TÜRK DİŞHEKİMLERİ BİRLİĞİ
TURKISH DENTAL ASSOCIATION

Number  :  E-32051835-010-2023-00-1198
Subject  :  ERO National Reports for 2022

       Dear President,
Dear Members of ERO Board


